
Automatic Traffic Recorder (ATR) installation(s) are located
within this project’s construction limits <<(Sta. _____+__)>>. Notify
the Iowa DOT’s Office of Systems Planning (telephone number
515-239-1664) a minimum of 7 days prior to working near the ATR
installation(s). Transportation Data personnel will locate and
mark the ATR(s) one time. Treat these ATR systems similar to other
public utilities. The Contractor is responsible for paying for
unapproved damage they have caused to the ATR system(s).
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